Al Cirone Principal 631-893-7920

Neal Campbell Assistant Principal 631-893-7911

Linda J. Rozzi Superintendent of Schools

Babylon Union Free School District

Junior-Senior High School 50 Railroad Avenue, Babylon, New York 11702 Phone (631) 893-7910 Fax (631) 893-7936 www.babylonschools.com



December 21, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Babylon High School Music Department is looking forward to our upcoming Winter Concerts this week!

- Tuesday, December 21, 2021, at 7:00pm Senior High Band and Symphonic Winds
- Wednesday, December 22, 2021, at 7:00pm Senior High Orchestra and Senior High Chorus

We recognize the need for continued social distancing and will be implementing the following steps for these performances:

- Each performer will be allowed 2 guests for the performance.
- Seats in Rowe Hall will be set up to promote social distancing.
- The concert will be **streamed as a live event through Microsoft Teams**. Family members at home can access the concert online through their student's school account.

Tuesday, December 21st – Senior High Band and Symphonic Winds Link:

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NDAyNTU1MzQtNzUzMC00NjFhLWE1NTUtNzg0MDY5YzU0ZTlk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2233664701-755e-4dae-888d-929a80ab06ee%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e544107f-258e-46b7-ad88-9ed3260dfcfc%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d&btype=a&role=a

Click on the above link for a Microsoft Teams Live Event presentation of our high school band concert tonight at 7:00. The Live Stream should start @ 6:45 PM.

Thank you,

Charles Leech, Director K-12 Director of Fine Arts

Al Cirone, Principal BHS

Neal Campbell, Assistant Principal BHS